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Maine Board of Licensure in Medicine 
Minutes of July 28, 2023 

 
 
 

Board Members Present: Maroulla Gleaton, M.D., Chair; Holly Fanjoy, M.D.; Renee Fay-Leblanc, 
M.D.; Gregory Jamison, RPh, Public Member; Brad Waddell, M.D.; and Lynne Weinstein, Public 
Member 
 
Board Members Absent: Christopher Ross, P.A., Secretary; Noah Nesin, M.D.; and Jonathan Sahrbeck 
 
Board Staff Present: Executive Director Dennis E. Smith; Assistant Executive Director, Timothy E. 
Terranova; Complaint Coordinator Kelly L. McLaughlin; Investigative Secretary Faith McLaughlin; and 
Administrative Assistant Maureen S. Lathrop 
 
Attorney General’s Office Staff Present: Assistant Attorney General Timothy Steigelman; Assistant 
Attorney General Jennifer Willis; and Assistant Attorney General Lisa Wilson
     
In accordance with the “Board Member Remote Participation Policy” adopted by the Board on January 
10, 2023, the Board Chair directed that the July 28, 2023, meeting of the Board be conducted through 
remote participation of all Board members pursuant to Section 2(A) of that policy. The Board posted 
notices of this virtual meeting on its website and on the Legislative calendar.  In addition, the Board 
posted a copy of the agenda for the meeting on its website.    

 
Votes were conducted by roll call with members voting “for” “against” or “abstain.” 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSIONS    PURPOSE 
 
None 
 
RECESSES 
 
10:33 a.m. – 10:44 a.m.    Recess 
 
12:05 p.m. – 12:37 p.m.    Lunch 
 
1:49 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.     Recess 
 
3:34 p.m. – 3:45 p.m.     Recess 
 
4:04 p.m. – 4:08 p.m.     Recess 
 
I.  Call to Order 

 
Dr. Gleaton called the meeting to order at 9:03 a.m. 
 

IX.  Adjudicatory Hearing  
 

Hearing Officer Rebekah J. Smith, Esq. convened the hearing at 9:07 a.m. 
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Dr. Nass was present and represented by Gene R. Libby, Esq.  AAG Timothy Steigelman, AAG 
Jennifer Willis, and AAG Lisa Wilson represented Board Staff. 
 
Hearing Officer Smith conducted a roll call vote to confirm that Board members had access to 
the hearing exhibits with all members voting in the affirmative. 
 
Following witness testimony, the hearing adjourned at 4:55 p.m. and will continue on a date to 
be determined. 
 

XXII. Adjournment 4:55 p.m. 
 
  Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 
  Maureen S. Lathrop 
  Administrative Assistant 
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